
 

 
 
 
 
 
February 4th, 2019 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  2019 IRM Rate Application EB-2018-0077 
 
West Coast Huron Energy Inc.’s Application and Evidence with respect to its 2019 IRM Application file 
EB-2018-0077 for a change to distribution rates based upon the Annual Incentive Rate-Setting 
Mechanism filing requirements was filed on October 15th 2018. Since this filing The Board approved the 
merger between ERTH Power and WCHE effective January 8th 2019. Resulting from this approval ERTH 
Power (EB-2018-0082) is submitting this letter with respect to this application to request that the 
application be transferred to the license of ERTH Power Corporation. 
 
Further ERTH Power requests that the Board approve this application and resulting tariff sheet as ERTH 
Power Corporation Goderich Rate Zone. 
 
Should you have any questions, or concerns, please contact Diane Taylor Diane.Taylor@erthpower.com  
or via telephone 519-485-1820. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Original signed 
 
 
Graig Pettit 
Vice President & General Manager 
 

 


